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December 27, 2022 

Mr. Nick Herlihy  
Division Chief  
4980 City Hall Blvd  
North Port, Florida 34286 

Re: 4337-028-R Mod #4, City of North Port 

Dear Mr. Herlihy: 

Enclosed is the executed Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) contract modification 
number four (#4) (Contract #H0131) between City of North Port and the Division of 
Emergency Management.   

Please email all Requests for Reimbursement (Attachment D) to the project manager at 
Maria.Kimball@em.myflorida.com.  The Project Manager for this contract is: 

Maria Kimball, Project Manager 
Florida Division of Emergency Management 
2555 Shumard Oak Blvd, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

If you have any specific questions regarding the contract or the Request for 
Reimbursement form, please contact Maria Kimball at (850) 792-5269. 

Respectfully, 

Laura Dhuwe  
Bureau Chief, Mitigation 
State Hazard Mitigation Officer 
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